
 

Location of Middle School Number 8 
June 23, 2015 

 

SUMMARY: 
 

The purpose of this item is to determine the location of construction of Middle School Number 8. 

  

PREVIOUS BOARD ACTION: 

 

Previously the DISD Board of Trustees purchased a tract on land known as the McCormick tract for the location of a 

future DISD facility 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 

 

In 2013 the DISD voters approved a bond referendum that included the construction of Middle School Number 8.  

The current capital improvement plan calls for the construction of Middle School Number 8 to be completed for the 

school to open by the fall of 2017.  In order for planning to continue and construction to begin in January 2016, a 

school site needs to be dedicated. 

 

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES: 

 

No significant issues 

 

BENEFIT OF ACTION: 

 

By establishing the McCormick tract as the location of Middle School Number 8 DISD staff will be able to move 

forward with the construction of Middle school Number 8. 

 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT RECEIVED: 

 

None 

 

ALTERNATIVES: 

 

No alternatives are provided at this time 

 

OTHER COMMENTS: 

 

None 

 

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION:  

 

The superintendent recommends the McCormick Tract be selected as the school site for Middle School Number 8. 

 

STAFF PERSONS RESPONSIBLE: 

 

Jamie Wilson, Superintendent of Schools 

Paul Andress, Executive Director of Operations  

 

APPROVAL: 

Signature of Staff Member Proposing Recommendation: _______________________________________________ 

Comments:___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Signature of Divisional Assistant Superintendent: ____________________________________________________ 

Comments:___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Signature of Superintendent: _____________________________________________________________________ 

Comments:___________________________________________________________________________________ 


